From: Hugo. Susan, Env. Health

To: Firth, Daniel, Env. Health; Levi, Ariu, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Hydraulic line leak @ 620 Central Ave., Alameda
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2009 12:04:40 PM

FYI re: spill incident; Larry is conducting a follow up inspection at the facility.

----- Original Message-----

From: Seto, Lawrence, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 11:15 AM

To: ‘carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov'

Cc: Hugo, Susan, Env. Health; Chan, Barney, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Hydraulic line leak @ 620 Central Ave., Alameda

Hi Carolyn:

I will come by your facility around 1:30 pm today. Hopefully you will be available to meet with me.
Thanks,

Larry

————— Original Message-----

From: carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov [mailto:carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 5:55 AM

To: Seto, Lawrence, Env. Health

Subject: Fw: Hydraulic line leak @ 620 Central Ave., Alameda

Mr. Seto,

I'm sorry | missed your messages. I've been working out of our Oakland
building. I will be in and out of my office in Alameda today. Please, if
you cannot reach me at my office telephone number, call me on my pager.

I will be in a meeting today between 8:30 a.m.m- 10:30 a.m., other than
that | should be available.

Thank you.

Carolyn A. Cooley

Assistant Property Manager

San Francisco Service Center

East Bay Field Office

(510) 337-5087 (office)

(510) 667-6527 (pager)

(510) 337-5108 (fax)

————— Forwarded by Carolyn A. Cooley/9PFB/R09/GSA/GOV on 09/17/2009 05:51

"Chan, Barney,

Env. Health" To
<barney.chan@acgo ""carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov'™
v.org> <carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov=>

cc

09/14/2009 11:38 "Hugo, Susan, Env. Health"


mailto:/O=ALCOEXCH/OU=DEPTS/CN=PHRECIPIENTS/CN=SHUGO
mailto:Daniel.Firth@acgov.org
mailto:ariu.levi@acgov.org
mailto:donna.drogos@acgov.org
mailto:carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov

AM <susan.hugo@acgov.org>, "Seto,
Lawrence, Env. Health"
<lawrence.seto@acgov.org>

Subject
Hydraulic line leak @ 620 Central
Ave., Alameda

Hello Ms. Cooley: In regards to your reported release of hydraulic fluid

from the elevator at the referenced site, please contact Cal EMA, formerly
OES, @ 1-800-852-7550 or call 916-845-8911 to report your release. Their
offices will complete the spill report and notify the other interested
agencies. Someone from our office may be contacting you to determine if
additional information or assessment may be required.

Ms. Cooley: ph 510-337-5087, fax 510-337-5108
Thank you,

Barney M. Chan

Sr Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6765



